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The Oregon Legislature MUST vote "NO" on this travesty of a bill which would return 

Oregon to the Dark Ages! This is an effort to suppress the votes of the elderly, the 

disabled, Blacks, Hispanics, and other People of Color! 

 

Oregon's Vote by Mail is the Gold Standard of voting systems. Our State consistently 

has one of the highest rates of voter turnout in the Nation. Vote by Mail MUST be 

protected at ALL COSTS from this pro-Nazi attempt to deny tens of thousands of 

Oregonians of our voting rights! 

 

Just say NO to SB 210! 


